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Nursery have been exploring 

different types of creepy 

crawlies. They have been 

using magnifying glasses to 

identify the most common 

insects, mini beasts and 

bugs. 

Year 5 got their 

hands on some 

new tech. The 

new Microbits 

are an exciting 

addition to the 

computing 

curriculum. 
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Dates for Your 

Diary 

 
Parents are invited to 
our Monday morning 
assembly at 8.40am in 

the school hall, 
followed by a coffee 

morning with SLT. 
 

 
Thursday 25th May 

School Disco – more 
infomation to follw 

next week 
 

Breakfast club runs daily, from 

7.15am, where a cooked breakfast is 

provided for Reception - Year 6. You 

do not need to book, so you can turn 

up and pay on the day! The cost of 

breakfast club is £1.50 per day 

(reduced to 50p per day if your child 

is in receipt of free school meals) and 

will be payable online via Pay 360 or 

in cash. 

 

  

Nethercott House Trip 

There are still 32 places 

available for the residential 

trip to Nethercott House in 

November 2023.  

If you are interested please 

pay via Pay360. 

 

 

 

We had a rock ‘n’ roll singing 

assembly this morning with 

Soundsteps! They’ve handed 

out leaflets for a free 

keyboard lesson in 

Hammersmith. Please see Mr 

Mason if you would like more 

information. 


